June 29, 1979
~/’-\__.

Docket No, 50-346

\
PON
Mr. Terry J. Lodge, Chairman X\
Toledo Coalition for Safe Energy (%) @Qﬁ D
P. O. Box 4545 % YR
Toledo, Ohio 43620 4) v
Dear Mr. Lodge:
Enclosed for your information is a copy of a letter of June 29, 1979 from
Harold R. Deaton to Mr. Lowell R, Roe relating to certain matters per-
taining to the Commission's May 16, 1979 Order requiring that the Davis-
Besse Unit #l reactor remain shut down pendiag the completion of actions
identified in that Order.
Sincerely,
‘ X i / oA ff i'{
Marcia E. Mulkey
Counsel for NRC Staff
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